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Why we are here?

Å Provide the KaipǕtikiLocal Board with an update on the concept 
design for the pontoon upgrade at Beach Haven.

Å Outline our delivery approach and timeline.

Å Answer questions from the Local Board. 

Previous engagement

Å Workshop with Local Board in Apr 2024 ïIntroduction to Ferry 
programme and Beach Haven pontoon upgrade.

Workshop purpose



Enabling the future

Our big four challenges

1. Auckland's ferry fleet requires replacement.

2. Many designs, sizes, speed, and passenger capacity:

Å Inconsistent customer experience

Å Maintenance and operator complexity

Å Wharf complexity.

3. Disproportionate environmental impact:

Å Ferries carry 6% of public transport passengers, generate 

20% of public transport greenhouse gas emissions.

4. Ferry and wharf ownership sits with multiple parties.



Current programme status

ÅProgramme timings have been adjusted to reflect funding constraints, which has resulted in 
a pause of the Hobsonville ferry charger.

ÅLow emission ferries will initially charge at Downtown and Half Moon Bay.

ÅUpgrading of the Hobsonville and Beach Haven pontoons will continue as planned. 
This will enable larger ferries with increased passenger capacity to berth.



Beach Haven pontoon upgrade

ÅThree freeboard heights, 
enabling a wider range of 
ferries to dock, including larger 
ferries.

ÅNot working within the water, 
the structure will be built on top 
of the existing. 

ÅAiming to re-use as many 
materials as possible.

ÅNo resource consent is 
required.



Beach Haven pontoon upgrade

1.8m 1.0m 1.4m

shelter

Å Current deck has a 

1.25m freeboard.

Å 1.8m platform size 

increased for operational 

requirements.
Å Shelter replaced.

Å Reduction in available 

seating area in favour of 

additional freeboards.

Å Mobility access 
considerations made.


